
Trust Services
Remember the Lord’s work in 
your estate plan. After camp 
meeting, Cindy Stephan will 
be happy to come to your 
home and meet you to discuss 
your estate planning needs. 
Through the help of Wisconsin 
Conference attorney Walter 
Stewart, you can have an estate 
plan in place. Summer dates 
are filling up quickly. Call the 
conference office at 920 -484-
6555 x311 for an appointment.

ABC Friday Specials
Music and DVD sale 10% off 
regularly priced CDs and DVDs. 
Buy 2 or more, save 15%.

Family Life
Local family life coordinators, 
stop by to get your free gift. 
Also, continue to check the 
administration office for 
counseling times. 

Veggie Dog Feed
Following the evening meeting 
Saturday night, stop in front 
of the ABC for a veggie dog. 
All proceeds go to benefit 
Wisconsin Academy.

Little Red School House
Stop by the school house today 
at 5:00 pm for lot’s of bubble 
fun!.

Plant Sale
The plants on the stage in the 
Pioneer Pavilion are for sale. 
Large plants $15, small $5.

Friday, June 24

BREAKFAST
Taters • Eggs • Cream of Wheat

LUNCH
Baked Beans • Macaroni & 
Cheese • Peas • California 
Blend

SUPPER
Subs • “Meats” • Lettuce • 
Tomato Toppings • Minestone 
Soup

CAMP     LAMP

Revived By His Word

TODAY’S READING

“If you, then, though you are evil, 
know how to give good gifts to 
your children, how much more will 
your Father in heaven give good 
gifts to those who ask Him!.”
                  Matthew 7:11

Daytime Nighttime

Sunny
0% precip

 84˚
HIGH

Clear
0% precip

 61˚
LOW

Subject to change without notice

Previous Enigma Answers
Enigma 1: The Great Sea
Enigma 2: Hebrew Alphabet

Camp Meeting

ANNOUNCEMENTS
Fireside Lodge Cafeteria 

FRIDAY’S MENU

Weather Forecast 

FOR FRIDAY

Keep Praying, Keep Trusting

God does not answer 
my prayers the way I 
think they should be 

answered. Time and time again 
I have prayed for healing for a 
loved one, a difficult situation 
to be resolved, or guidance for 
a major decision. Every time 
God has answered my prayer 
differently than I had hoped, but 
better than I could ever have 
imagined.

For two years now Leah 
Anderson and I have 
been praying for Petersen 
Elementary. Specifically we 
have been praying about 
enrollment. This year we 
graduated ten eighth graders 
and we do not have ten new 
first graders starting in the fall. 
So we began praying, “Please 
God, send the students and 
families that you want to be at 
Petersen.”

God was His usual quiet self. 
And we waited. The silence 
lasted over a year and yet we 
did not give up. We upped 
our prayers and asked for ten 
students for kindergarten plus 
more students for Petersen.

Kindergarten Open House 
came and we were ready. We 
have a kindergarten classroom 
decorated and ready; we have 
a teacher excited to teach them. 
We have two other classrooms 
with plenty of openings for the 
2016-2017 school year. But no 
potential kindergarten students 
came and only one student for 
second grade.This was not the 
answer we were hoping for or 
expecting.

It would have been easy to 
give up and say something like, 
“Well, this must not be in God’s 
plan.” But then the phone rang 
right before spring break. It was 
a family from Madison looking 
for a place for their sons to go 
to that was a Christian setting. 
Did we have room? Did we have 
room! We certainly did.

The end of the school year 
came and those eighth 
graders graduated. We still 
do not have ten students to 
replace them, nor do we have 
ten kindergarteners to fill our 
upstairs classroom. Have we 
quit praying and asking God 
to send students and families 
to Petersen? Absolutely not. 
We are trusting Him to answer 
our prayer differently, in an 
unexpected way. Even if we 
end up rattling around in our 
classrooms next year we 
choose to continue to put our 
trust in Him.

“Your kingdom come, Your will 
be done, on earth as it is in 
heaven.” Matt 6:10

Pennie Wredberg, member of the 
Wisconsin Academy Church is teacher/
principal of Peterson Elementary 
School. She and her husband Bert have 
two children, Alex and Miranda.

Test Results Discussed
Yesterday there were over 52 in 
attendance at the Coronary Artery 
Disease Risk Class. Dr. Nadine 
Thomas, cardiologist, discussed 
the results of the recent cholesterol 
profile and A1C screenings. Over 
73 participated in the testing with 
approximately 45 choosing to also 
take the A1C fasting blood sugar 
screening.  The A1C test provides 
information about a person’s 
average blood glucose levels over 
three months.

Camp Store
Our super sale on Tuesday 
went so well it has allowed for 
more space to add brand new 
merchandise even Sue’s granola!

Meal Tickets
All meal tickets must be 
purchased at information or 
locating in the administration 
office. No cafeteria purchases.

NO tickets will be sold during the 
Sabbath hours. Please purchase 
your Sabbath tickets prior to 
sundown on Friday evening.

Free Concert
Alison Brook will be doing a 
free acoustic folk concert in the 
Fireside Lodge June 23, at 9:30pm

Shuttle Service
If you need shuttle assistance 
from your site to meetings, 
contact Robyn at 262-745-7063.



OPENING DOORS FOR 
WAUTOMA CHURCH 

BIBLE ENIGMA 1
We’re no good if we’re narrow/
That’s why we’re fat, you know/
We’ll guard your blood and 
marrow/And even though we 
are slow/We’ll catch a flying 
arrow/Or spears assassins 
throw/Once a raiding Pharoah/
Stole us from his foe                   
          Kevin Wilkinson

BIBLE ENIGMA 2
I was given to the captives/Who 
had stone and wood to hew/
And Hebrews say men used my 
teeth/To make a prophet two

           Kevin Wilkinson

Answers on back page of 
tomorrow’s Camp Lamp. 

5,500 people is the 
approximate 

number of registered attendees 
at this year’s at camp meeting.

0 people this year have 
had to be transported by 

ambulance to the hospital! 
Praise the Lord!

51 people were baptized 
during the Wisconsin 

Academy mission trip to the 
Philippines.

11.9% or 911 
members in 

the Wisconsin Conference are 
between the ages of 19-29.

Joseph Pericellia
God will never leave me, nor 
forsake me. He loves me with 
an everlasting love. 

Alan Anderson
To trust God with all of your 
problems. He is the only One 
you can depend on.

Lori Nelson
Knowing that Christ is 
interceding for me in the 
heavenly sanctuary!

Miranda Wredberg
I can do all things through Christ 
who strengthens me.

Question of the Day

WHAT IS ONE BELIEF YOU HANG ON TO THAT 
HAS REALLY SERVED YOU WELL?

Camp Meeting 2016

BY THE NUMBERS

Open Space
Text here...       
                                     Reporting: Authorv

Joan Carlson
That I will someday, along 
with my family walk through 
Heaven’s gat in the presence of 
my Savior!

Sandy Berg
God loves me for who I am now 
and who I can become with 
Him. Knowing He wants to be 
with me in the whole journey/

Justin Dane Spady
He is coming back soon.

Nancy Wood
My faith in Jesus and that He 
cares for even little things in my 
life.

Open Space
Text here...                                                    
J  Authorv

Most Recently Married Couple 
at Camp Meeting
Each day of camp meeting the 
Family Life department has 
been honoring the marriage 
relationship. Yesterday, Josh and 
Adele Ingish received the award of 
most recently married couple here 
at camp meeting. The couple were 
married June 12 on Rib Mountain 
in Wausau, WI, and are living 
in Green Bay, WI, where Adele 
teaches grades 3-6 at Green Bay 
Adventist Jr. Academy, and Josh 
does web design.

May 7, 2016 marked the first 
Sabbath meeting for a group 
of Seventh-day Adventists in 
Wautoma, Wisconsin. The 
Almond Seventh-day Adventist 
church sent out several 
members of its church to help 
spread the Three Angel’s 
Messages in a city and county 
where there is no current 
SDA church. Members of the 
Almond church, Eric and Carrie 
Anderson, Alan and Cheryl 
Anderson, and Kay Williams 
have partnered with members 
of three other churches to make 
this happen, including Sam 
Lopez and his family from the 
Stevens Point church, Steve 
and Cindy Bergman from the 
Oxford church, and Tim and 
Judy Schmidt from the Fox 
Valley church.
 
Many of those involved live 
near Wautoma and have been 
praying for an opportunity to do 
more for God. At camp meeting 
for the last several years, 
Lisa Isensee, the Wisconsin 
conference church planting 
coordinator, has been hosting 
a week long seminar series on 

church planting. After attending 
these meetings God opened the 
eyes of several people, that this 
is exactly where God wants us. 
After much prayer, steps were 
made to see where God would 
lead. One door after another 
began to open.
 
First, there remains a small 
Adventist run Community 
Center in Wautoma that still 
provides used clothes to people 
in need. This ministry has been 
active in Wautoma touching 
people’s lives for generations. 
The second door God opened 
was finding a place for worship. 
A location for Sabbath services 
was found in a conference 
building run by an organization 
called CAP Services. The price 
of the room is FREE to nonprofit 
groups like churches. The third 
answer to prayer was found 
after looking at a demographics 
study of Wautoma and finding 
a fast growing Hispanic 
population. This door opened 
when Sam Lopez joined the 
group and began Bible studies 
with several Hispanic families in 
Wautoma.
As the group stepped out in 
faith, the Lord has blessed 
Wautoma’s parent church, 
Almond, as well by adding even 
more precious souls to their 
church, filling all the recently 
vacated seats.

Members of the Wautoma church plant.

Snack Shop Retirement
Rosie Scroeder, member of the 
Marshfield Church, is retiring 
after managing the snack shop 
at camp meeting for the past 20 
years. Rosie said the small profit 
from the shop has gone to help 
support Adventist education.

Junior Prize
Marcus McKnight, who found 
the Junior prize on Wednesday 
of this week, announced his 
find in the Junior tent during a 
new verse of “Who’s the King 
of the Jungle?” Whoever finds 
the prize gets a free week of 
summer camp. Because Marcus 
can’t attend camp this year, he 
helped hide the prize again so 
another junior could find it.

Sharna Rody, Beginners leader, shares 
story time with a crowded room of 
energetic 0-3 year-olds and their parents.

Lake to Lake Run Results
Seventeen runners completed 
the annual Lake-to-Lake run 
sponsored by the camp meeting 
security.  Kreed Wilkinson, 
who has run the Lake-to-Lake 
nearly every year since he can 
remember, came in first with a 
time of 3:59. Sam Martin came 
in second with a time of 4:13 and 
Archie Wheeler third with a time 
of 4:23. The distance from Mud 
Lake to the swimming area gate 
of Sandow Lake is approximately 
3/4 mile.

“Devote yourselves to prayer, 
being watchful and thankful.”

    Philippians 4:6


